PARISH OF THE MOST BLESSED TRINITY CHURCHES OF ST. STEPHEN AND

ALL SAINTS

Rev. Thomas W. Doyle, 293 Muiryhall Street, Coatbridge, ML5 3RZ

Tel: 01236 441110



Email: themostblessedtrinity@rcdom.org.uk

Website: www.mostblessedtrinity.com

Twitter: @rcblesstrinity

Facebook page:

Parish of the Most Blessed Trinity#

3rd Sunday of Lent, C 23rd March 2025

All Saints

7.30 p.m. Mass/ Novena Monday Wednesday 9.30 a.m. Mass

9.30 a.m. Mass

Friday

Saturday 4.30 p.m. Vigil Mass Sunday 9.00 a.m. Ukrainian Mass

Sunday 10.30 a.m. Mass Sunday 5.30 p.m Mass

St. Stephen's

Saturday 5.30 pm. Tuesday 10.00 a.m. Mass Vigil Mass Wednesday 10.00 a.m. Mass Sunday 12.15 p.m. Mass

10.00 a.m. Mass Thursday

FEAST DAYS

Tuesday 25th The Annunciation of Our Lord.

LENT: During Lent there will be Stations of the Cross after morning Masses.

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT on

Monday evenings during Lent, from 7.00 p.m. to 7.25 p.m. with an opportunity for the Sacrament of

Reconciliation/Confession, followed by Mass and Novena.

JUBILEE YEAR, HOLY HOURS

Thursday 27th March, and Thursday 10th April 7.00 p.m. to 8.00 p.m. in All Saints' Church. **COME AND SEE" (Wellspring Initiative)**

We extend to all parishioners a very warm welcome to come explore the treasure of their Catholic faith, to encounter the Lord in a new way and grow in the joy and beauty of their faith on Tuesday evenings at 7 o'clock in All Saints' Hall. SUPPORT SCIAF THIS LENT in Colombia, many people are impacted by ongoing violence and conflict. With your help, we can give shelter, food and water for those caught up in violence, provide safe havens for children affected by conflict, and help communities rebuild their lives, long into the future. For more information on how you can support communities in Colombia, please visit SCIAF's website sciaf.org.uk There will be a special collection for SCIAF at all Masses next weekend.



FOOD BANK COLLECTION The next

Collection food bank collection will take place next week. Donations of canned goods and breakfast cereals have

been requested.



CHOIR, have you ever thought about joining the choir here in All Saints? We sing at 10.30 Mass on Sunday mornings and would love to have you join our little band. It would

be fantastic if you could sing like Michael Bublé or Taylor Swift but honestly, that's not required. All you need is interest and enthusiasm. If you think you might like to join us, just speak to any member of the choir or call 07889 482007. We'd love to have you on board and you'll enjoy it!

ST. STEPHEN'S Church Repairs

Following the completion of the repairs to the interior of the church, it became obvious that the carpets needed replaced. Following kind donations from the Men's Group we have been able to purchase new carpets for the church, which will be fitted before Easter.

DON'T FORGET: Clocks go forward 1-hour next weekend HAMPER RAFFLE: tickets £1 NOW ON SALE. POVERTY RELIEF GROUP next meeting is on Wednesday 26th March 2025 at 7.00 p.m. in the upper room in All Saints' Hall.

BANK DETAILS FOR DONATIONS

If you wish you can contribute directly to the parish using these bank details below. parish prize bingo which will take place in February.

Details of our new Bank Account are as follows:

Sort Code: 80-12-97; Account No: 10245365 Account Name: Holy Trinity & All Saints If you are already paying by Direct Debit you don't need to do anything, this is only for people who wish to do online banking.

MARRIAGE PREPARATION COURSES

Online booking is now available for couples preparing for marriage within the Catholic church. The course is on a Saturday from

10.45 a.m. till 3.00 p.m. at St. Augustine's Parish Centre, Coatbridge, ML5 1DQ. Cost £50 per couple, includes all course materials. Dates for 2025 are: 12 April 2025, 7 June 2025.Book your course online now at

www.marriagefamilylife.org. Please book only 1 one day course. For more information contact Deacon David Harper at info.marriagefamilylife.org.

PROJECT WELLSPRING - DEANERY COORDINATOR

the Diocese asks volunteers to come forward to help parishes get the most out of Wellspring Spiritually, Pastorally and Operationally. If you would like to support the clergy of our deanery could you approach your Father Doyle to find out more? Typical activities include coordinating, facilitating and leading meetings / discussions and sharing practices and outcomes with teams across the Diocese. This role is expected to require say 7 hours a week and you would be part of a team from across the Diocese; full support and training will be given.

STALL: Lots of cards and gift ideas for Birthdays, Communion/ Confirmations, Weddings. First Reconciliations in the stall, something to suit every need.

MINDFUL MOVEMENT, a gentle movement yoga class for all ages. Every Tuesday at 1.00 p.m. in All Saints' Hall. £5 per class.

TRINITY TUESDAY CLUB: every Tuesday 10 a.m. till 12.45.m. in All Saints' HalL